From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: LLLT: Public Comment
Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 11:35:54 AM

From: Lisa [mailto:lisaalison96@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2021 5:46 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT: Public Comment
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To whom this may concern,

Hello, my name is Lisa Alison. | am a student at Edmonds Community College pursuing my AAS-T in
Paralegal Studies. When | first started at Edmonds, one of the first professions | learned about,
besides Paralegal’s and Attorney’s, were Limited Legal License Technicians. After researching the
career throughout my first quarter at Edmonds | decided that this was the career | wanted to
pursue. Unfortunately, time and time again all | hear is “No.”, this is quite upsetting because LLLT’s
provide so many useful and much needed services. | hope and pray every single day that the
decision to sunset the program is reversed, LLLT’s are those that this country desperately needs now
and especially in the future.

Thank you, Lisa Alison.
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